MIG: Board decision on changing location of headquarter of MIC Tan Son Nhat Branch
On 07 Aug 2019, Military Insurance Corporation announced the decision No. 95/ 2019/ QD – HDQT of Board of Directors on changing location of headquarter of MIC Tan Son Nhat Insurance Company as follows:
Article 1: Board of Directors decides to approve the submission No. 1519A/ 2019/ TTr – MIC dated 25 July 2019 of MIC on changing location of headquarter of MIC Tan Son Nhat Insurance Company as follows:
· Old location: No. 55 Tran Thi Nghi Street – Ward 7 – Go Vap District – Ho Chi Minh City

· New location: No. 56 Yen The Street – Ward 2 – Tan Binh District – Ho Chi Minh City 

Article 2: Board of Directors assigns acting General Manager of the Corporation to direct related departments, divisions and units to implement necessary procedures and sign related documents related to the change in location of headquarter of MIC Tan Son Nhat Insurance Company in compliance with the regulations of MIC and the law.
Article 3: This decision takes effect from the date of signature.

Article 4: Members of Board of Directors, Board of General Managers, Manager of departments and divisions at Headquarters, Manager of MIC Tan Son Nhat Insurance Company and related units and individuals are responsible for the implementation of this decision.

